
OVERVIEW & SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
Monday April 7th 2008 
 
CABINET MEMBER QUESTIONS: Cllr Bob Harris 
Cabinet Member for Adult Social Care & Wellbeing 
 
 
Question from Councillor Bevan: 
 
Is Councillor Harris aware of the concerns regarding The Laurels    Health Centre, 
can Councillor Harris assist in any way in ensuring these issues are quickly 
resolved? 

 
Yes, I am aware of the issues and have urged the PCT to provide a response 
to Councillor Bevan, which I understand he has now received.  I am happy to 
provide an update at the meeting. 


